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Registration is now open for the UK HARP summer workshops!
The Junior workshop fee is £120

The Senior workshop fee is £140

Register Here

Due to the limited space on these workshops, applications will be accepted on a first come first serve
basis, meaning those who DO NOT complete the registration form before we reach the participant cap of
15 (per workshop) will not be immediately accepted but will be put on a waiting list. In the case that
changes are made to government guidelines allowing us to increase the participant cap, we will contact
those on the waiting list.

For more details or if you have any questions or concerns please contact the HARP Committee by email:
ukharp@ gmail,com.

Dear Brothers and Sisters!

We are happy to announce that we will be holding two UK HARP workshops in Cleeve House this
summer:

Junior HARP workshop for those aged 11-14 taking place from the 18-22 August 2020.

Senior HARP workshop for those aged 15-18 taking place from the 23-28 August 2020.
Due to the current situation in the UK regarding COVID-19, we are taking precautions and measures
provided by the government and therefore, currently, will take on a maximum of 15 participants for each
workshop. Having said that, there is potential for the current restrictions and guidelines to change,
allowing us to open up applications to accept a greater number of applicants. We will continue to update
you as any changes happen.

We understand that there may be concerns or worries for your own or your child's health and safety, so
we will be happy to respond to any questions and queries you may have.

Keep the dates above open in your diary and applications will be open soon, along with more detailed
information!

God bless,
Sam and Mia

Feel free to contact us at: ukharp@ gmail,com




